
Dear 1st-3rd Grade Parkway Families,

In-school roller skating begins in Physical Education classes the weeks of Dec 4 -

Dec 21. Please be aware that ALL 1st - 3rd grade students are REQUIRED to wear

a helmet and wrist guards. Personal bike helmets or skateboarding helmets from

home are recommended to prevent lice. If your child does not bring in a helmet

they will be REQUIRED to borrow one. Borrowed helmets are sprayed with

disinfectant spray after each use. Students will be required to use the skates

provided by Skatetime. No personal skates will be allowed for insurance and

liability purposes.

If you send in any safety gear please make sure your child’s name is on the gear.

Please send gear by Dec 4th. Students will be keeping it in their school locker and

bringing it to PE classes for the entire unit.

Volunteers are needed! Please come in and join us! No skating experience

needed! Thanks for your cooperation! Please call or email if you have any questions.

414.351.7190x2057

amy.lingard@gdrh.org

zach.trusky@gdrh.org

Amy Lingard and Zach Trusky

Physical Education Staff

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050448A8A728AAF85-1st
mailto:amy.lingard@glendale.k12.wi.us
mailto:zach.truky@glendale.k12.wi.us

